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Christchurch City Council

WATER AND SANITARY SERVICES ASSESSMENT
SUBCOMMITTEE

THURSDAY 14 APRIL 2005
AT 1PM

IN THE CHAMBERS MEZZANINE FLOOR MEETING ROOM, CIVIC OFFICES

Subcommittee: Councillors Helen Broughton, Sally Buck, Bob Shearing and Sue Wells.
General Managers Jane Parfitt lan Hay
Responsible: Telephone: 941-8656 Telephone: 941-8474
Fax: 941-8572 Fax: 941-8572
Committee Secretary: Warren Brixton

Telephone: 941-8439
Fax: 941-8696

1. APOLOGIES

2, WATER AND SANITARY SERVICES ASSESSMENT
Mark Christison
Arising from the Council meeting of 7 April 2005 this Subcommittee was delegated the power to review

the Statements of proposal for the Draft Water and Sanitary Services Assessments as per the
following resolution:

1. That the following statements of proposal for the draft water and sanitary services assessments
be referred to a Subcommittee comprising Councillors Broughton, Buck, Shearing and Wells for
review:

° Water Supply,

° Wastewater,

° Stormwater Drainage,

° Sanitary Conveniences,

° Cemeteries and Crematoria.

2. That the foregoing Subcommittee be delegated power to review the documents and to
incorporate any amendments which it deems necessary, and to then give approval for the
documents to be released for public comment under the Special Consultative Procedure as
required in Sections 83-89 of the Local Government Act 2002.

3. That a hearings panel comprising a representative from each portfolio group be set up to hear

submissions on the assessments and report to the Council with its recommendations.

(Note: Boy Racers and Noisy Cars - Councillor Bob Shearing has arranged a key stakeholders meeting in
the Mayor’s Lounge at 2pm on this subject.)
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